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INVESTIGATION	INTO	FATAL	ACCIDENT	AT	P&G	PLANT	CONTINUES	
	

RAPIDES	PARISH,	LA	(May	25,	2018)-	Thursday	evening,	May	24,	the	Louisiana	Office	of	State	Fire	
Marshal	released	the	incident	scene	at	the	Procter	&	Gamble	plant	in	Pineville	to	investigators	with	OSHA.	
	
However,	deputies’	investigation	into	the	origin	and	cause	of	the	fatal	accident	remains	on-going	and	
could	be	lengthy.	
	
There	are	several	factors	to	consider	which	investigators	continue	to	explore	in	partnership	with	
multiple	agencies.	Those	factors	include	the	conditions	surrounding	the	equipment,	the	condition	and	
function	of	the	equipment	at	the	time	of	the	incident,	as	well	as	the	operation	of	the	equipment	at	the	
time	of	the	incident,	among	other	considerations.	
	
Our	investigators	are	working	diligently	and	thoroughly	to	get	these	answers	for	the	victim’s	family,	
Procter	&	Gamble	and	the	public.	
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